
Katja Manley Østergaard and Peter Lorentzen 
appointed new members of NMP’s Management  
As per 1 February 2022, Katja Manley Østergaard has been appointed Director 
of Distributions and Projects and Peter Lorentzen as Director of IT.  

“I am very happy to welcome Katja and Peter to our management team. Both 
Katja and Peter have been a part of the NMP team for many years. Katja comes 
from a position as Business Expert giving her a deep understanding of our 
business, the industry we operate in and our customers. Peter’s previous 
experience as IT architect has given him a solid knowledge of NMP’s IT 
department and he is very qualified to develop NMP’s long-term IT roadmap 
and securing the stability of the everyday business. I look very much forward to 
having them onboard in the management team “, says Tine Oswald. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


